
UK response to the President of the
OSCE Parliamentary Assembly: UK
statement to the OSCE, January 2025

Ambassador Neil Holland thanks the President of the OSCE Parliamentary
Assembly for the Assembly's work which underscores our collective commitment
to strengthen democracy across the OSCE region.
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